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       Issue Date:  December 10, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE OF VIRTUAL HEARING 
 

On November 1, 2021, Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (“BGE”) submitted 

to the Commission Supplement 673 to Md. E-6 and Supplement 481 to Md. G-9, which 

contain revisions to BGE’s Retail Electric Service Tariff and Gas Service Tariff.  The 

revisions would update the electric and gas Base Distribution Revenue Offset Riders 

established pursuant to Order No. 89678 in the above-captioned case.1 

Although this matter is currently scheduled as an item on the December 22, 2021 

Administrative Meeting, the Commission would like to ask questions about the filing in 

advance of that date, and in addition to the December 22, 2021 hearing.   

Therefore, Notice is hereby given that a hearing for the purpose of affording 

Commissioners an opportunity to ask questions about BGE’s proposed tariff revisions 

will be held on Wednesday, December 15, 2021, 10 minutes after the conclusion of the 

Administrative Meeting, via virtual meeting.  If you would like to be present for the 

hearing, please send an email to susan.thomas@maryland.gov by 12:00 Noon on 

 
1 Maillog No. 237660. 



 2 

Tuesday, December 14, 2021.  The meeting will be held through WebEx and participants 

will receive an email with the link to the virtual meeting. 

Anyone wishing to observe the live stream of the hearing may do so via the 

Commission’s YouTube Channel: https://www.youtube.com/c/MarylandPSC.  Please also 

direct any questions about the hearing to susan.thomas@maryland.gov. 

 
      By Direction of the Commission, 
 
      /s/ Andrew S. Johnston 
     
      Andrew S. Johnston 
      Executive Secretary 
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